Michael Satre

I have reviewed the draft Reclamation Plan Approval (F20232626RPA) and draft Waste
Management Permit No. 2023DB0001 and urge you to issue them as currently written.

The amount of financial assurance has been calculated to current regulatory and industry standards
and is appropriate for the planned activities. The waste management permit is protective of the

environment and the specific conditions detailed in the permit appear appropriate as well.

I would also like to take the chance to urge the departments to not consider comments that are
outside the scope of these permits in this public comment process.

I fully support the permits as written and hope that they are issued as final in a timely fashion to
allow this important project to move forward.

Thank you,

Mike Satre
Juneau, Alaska



